

PSRES PTO Board Meeting

Meeting Minutes

8/3/2020 at 6PM via Zoom

Present: Allison H, Nora M, Becky, Betheny L, Brittany M, Brittney G, Danielle M, Diana D, Kelsey B, Pia W, Sarah C, Valerie P, Laura W, Andrew W, Chris S

Next meeting: 8/31, 6 PM via Zoom
9/14, 6 PM via Zoom

Discussions:

Nominations: Met last week and voted: Nora M – Secretary, Becky W – Treasurer, Sara Goodman - Communications

Pivoting needed, Boosterthon- what does that look like. Need ideas to make this year successful; Keep Monday 1st of month for PTO meetings; Get on GroupMe for communications between us. Pia: Will share any info and we need to ask, will provide answers if they have

Supply Kits will be delivered this week; need to schedule and sort by grade and last name; will be given out with Chromebooks and other materials on Tue 8/11. Betheny will assist with sorting, will discuss with Allison for scheduling, need to go to bus area, cannot go in building and no kids allowed

Andrew: Chromebook and supply pickups will be from 5-7 PM Tue 8/11 for 1st, 3rd, 5th and 5-7 PM Wed 8/12 for K, 2nd, 4th, and backup pickups from 7:30-9:30 AM on Thurs 8/13. Open house will be 8/13 from 5-7 PM completely virtual. Chris: Uploaded info to FB and will send out update tomorrow

Budget/Reimbursements: Custodian/Joe Williams – provided reimbursement for door sweeps and has outstanding request for new year. Will need to hold off and see what technology request are. Turned in reporting's to county. Budget total \$4049 left. Need to meet up with Becky and list budget items; in holding pattern now. Chris: need to have flexibility in budget, not sure what teachers needs are now

Boosterthons: working with and will meet with on 8/14; they have 3 plans (normal- 5-day week, hybrid-distance and super flexible, and completely virtual)

5th grade certificates: will be mailing out this Monday

Sponsorships for folders/planners: K & 1st would like folder option with 3 prongs. Sponsor for planners has told they have no more funds and need to hold off. Chad Johnson folders are not going to hold off due to virtual classes and will revisit later.

Chris: They are making the best of situation, making it work. Pressing pause on plan B now and will need 2-3 weeks to adjust from plan C to plan B, if the county votes. Scheduled board meeting 8/8 and they will make recommendations. They are meeting every 2 weeks.

Our next meeting scheduled 8/31 at 6 on Zoom and then 9/14 at 6.

Will get together with new members for logistics, websites, cards.